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Market Release 

30 April 2024 

Serko FY24 Full Year Results Announcement Date – 28 May 2024 

Serko Limited (ASX & NZX: SKO) confirms that it intends to announce its results for the full year 
ended 31 March 2024, on Tuesday 28 May 2024. 

There will be a phone briefing at 11.00am (NZT) on 28 May 2024.  The annual results and a 
presentation will be released to the NZX and ASX prior to the call.  Management discussion will be 
followed by a question and answer session. 

We will share call participation details in due course.  

ENDS 

Released for and on behalf of Serko Limited by Shane Sampson, Chief Financial Officer. 
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